South Beach / Rincon / Mission Bay
Neighborhood Association Meeting

COMMUNITY ROOM
1/10/11 6:00PM-7:00 PM HARBOR SERVICES BUILDING
AT THE PIER 40 MARINA

ATTENDEES 38 residents/attendees + 4 Officers + 2 Directors (44 in total)

TOPIC

NEXT MEETING: 2/07/11 - 6:00 - 7:00 PM - SB HARBOR COMMUNITY ROOM

Q&A with SFPD Capt + D6 Supervisor

WELCOME (Katy Liddell)

A CONVERSATION WITH OUR NEW SFPD CAPT. CHARLIE ORKES

Capt. Charlie Orkes, replacement for the newly-promoted Greg McEachern, joined
us on his first day in office as the new Southern Station Captain. He's been on the
force for 21 years, with the last 3 as a Lt. Email: Charlie.Orkes@sfgov.org
Followed by Q & A.

A CONVERSATION WITH OUR NEW D6 SUPERVISOR JANE KIM
Newly-elected San Francisco District 6 City Supervisor Jane Kim and her aide
Sunny Angulo also joined us on her first day in office. (She was sworn in on
Saturday.) For the past 4 years, she has been on the SF Board of Education.
Email: Sunny.Angulo@sfgov.org Followed by Q&A.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Katy announced that our February meeting would be held on Monday Feb 7"
instead of the 2" Monday (14'") due to Valentine’s Day.

Gary Pegueros announced the upcoming NERT training in South Beach.

Check out Jeremy Amber’s write-up of tonight's meeting on his website:
http://www.livesoma.com/2011/01/11/lessons-learned-at-last-nights-sbrmbna-meeting/

NEXT MEETING
Monday, February 7", 2011 (NOTE special date for February’s meeting)
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